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ACE MENTORS DEMONSTRATE THEIR LOVE OF ARCHITECTURE! 
 
 

On October 27
th
 the ACE Mentor team, working with students from University High School, met at 

ABC’s office and reviewed all the building industry professions.  What does an Owner do?  How do 
buildings come to be?  What is the process?  Most important the below mentors explained how and 
why they became Architects and why they love their profession. 

 
 

 
(l to r) Alberto Sanchez de Fuentes (Perkins + Will), Cathie Sullivan (OCPS Facilities Services), Binh 

Nguyen, LEED AP (Perkins + Will), Hank Wolf, AIA (Team Leader) 
 

Students enjoyed some pizza while asking the Architects numerous questions.  Later, they formed 
teams and competed in designing and building the tallest structure (in 20 minutes) by using 
marshmallows and spaghetti.  All had a great time and looked forward to future sessions. 

 

   



 
The Ace Mentor Program can only succeed with the support of the local A/E/C firms.  Mentors and 
donations for program supplies and scholarships are needed!  Please contact one of the below board 
members to find out how you can support this great organization! 
 
 

 

Charlie Barnard - Chairman Mark Jackson 

Hensel Phelps Construction Co Lykes Insurance Inc 

407/ 856-2400 407/ 644-5722 

cbarnard@henselphelps.com mark.jackson@lykesinsurance.com 
 

Trudi Larson - Secretary Cindy McCree-Bodine, PHR 

Central Florida Builders Exchange McCree General Contractors & 
Architects 

407/ 629-2411 407/ 898-4821 

tlarson@cfbe.net cindy.bodine@mccree.com 

Judy D’Angelo - Treasurer Sylvia Pond 

Matern Professional Engineering Inc Seminole County School Board 
member 

407/ 740-5020 407/ 320-0371 

jdangelo@matern.net sylvia_pond@scps.k12.fl.us 

Nathan Butler, AIA, LEED AP D. Allen Watters 

C T Hsu & Associates PA Valencia Community College 

407/ 423-0098 
  n.butler@cthsu.com 

407/ 582-1478 
dwatters@valencia.cc.edu 
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